
Page 1 of 1 

Lee, Lori 

From: Lee, Lori 

Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2007 3:22 PM 

To: Seitz, Kevin; Hill, Kay 

Cc: Sprague, Mark; Taggart, Mark Alan; Glascoff, Mary A; Anderson, Patricia; Knickerbocker, Dale; 
Tovey, Janice 

Subject: Items for February 20 Faculty Senate Meeting 

Kay - Thanks for being willing to move things around so that Vice Chancellor Seitz can attend 
the upcoming Faculty Senate meeting. Please let Mr. Seitz know that the Agenda Committee 
has asked that he address the following issues during his remarks to the Faculty Senate on 
February 20, 2007. They have also agreed to allow Mr. Seitz to have more than the normal 5 
minutes to address all of these issues. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks. — Lori 

1) New ECU website — Are only cosmetic changes being done and not substantial 
changes to the index and navigational tools? 

2) Administrative parking spaces — would like a list of all administrators that 
currently receive a free parking space and a copy of the policy that dictates how 
these spaces are allocated. 

3) Overview of growth and expansion projects with ECU’s properties downtown 
4) Purple Fest and carnival location 
5) Plans for North Campus Recreation area 
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